
Case No. 213-00035 

To Whom It May Concern, 

In my opinion the PSC should have public meetings to let the 112,000 homeowners and local 
business owners in the 22 counties voice their opinion for the application of Kenergy Corp for 
an adjustment in existing rates instead of letting Big Rivers and Century Aluminum decide 
what is best for the Rate Payers. 

Big Rivers will have an adundance of power if the deal with Century is not worked out. That 
will give Big Rivers the opportunities to sell on the open market. If and when Big Rivers sells 
on the open market they should not be able to sell it cheaper than what it is costing Kenergy 
and their Rate Payers. 

L,ast year Kenergy was granted a increase in all their present rate schedules. Currently 
Kenergy has applied for a Flow Through Rate from Big Rivers (Case No. 2012-00535) along 
with another increase in their present rate schedules. In my opinion there shouldn't be any 
other increase in the rate scheduled except the Flow Through Rate. 

Kenergy is a board elected member company who has the option to purchase power from 
other electric companies.Men the members change do rates change? The most important 
job of the board should be to do what is best for it's Rate Payers. In todays economy we 
cannot afford a increase like this every year. 

Daniel Hagan 
7641 Deserter Creek Road 
Whitesville, KY 42378 

 




